
Fri 26 April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Year 9 Proud Stations 23rd April 2024 KS3 Readathon presentation 24th April 2024

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/25151057/22.4.24-Stephen-Lawrence-Day-2024.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/25151100/23.4.24-Shakespeares-birthday-2024.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/25151103/23.4.24-St-Georges-day-2024.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/25151106/23.4.24-World-Book-night-2024.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/23152850/Yr-9-Proud-Stations-23.4.24.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/25151119/Readathon-page.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/23152850/Yr-9-Proud-Stations-23.4.24.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2024/04/25151119/Readathon-page.jpg


Lord Lieutenant’s Awards 2024
BGLC is immensely proud to have had TWO Lord Lieutenant’s
Finalists at last night’s awards ceremony. Both Year 13 Sophie
Barclay and Year 10 Alyssa Tapley were

finalists in the “Young Person of Courage of
the Year” category.

We are thrilled that Alyssa was presented
with the “Young Person of Courage” Award

and also went on to receive the overall
“Lord Lieutenant's Young Person of The

Year 2024”!

Enormous congratulations to Sophie and Alyssa.

All Years ● Please Uniform Expectations- To clarify - the list of items regarding uniform
expectations following the email that was sent today are:

○ Students must wear a lanyard with an ID card.

○ No Excessive Piercings. No Facial Piercings. Only 1 pair of stud earrings.

○ No other jewellery, eg necklaces, rings, bracelets.

○ No white socks

○ No Tracksuit tops or Sports hoodies either in place of BGLC jumpers/
cardigans or over the top of uniforms.

○ Plain black shoes/ trainers ONLY

○ NO false nails

○ Click here for more information on our school uniform and equipment
requirements.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XIfgevyJ0_pvk17xACZKGQizlVWFyUsB/view?usp=sharing
https://brookvalegroby.com/uniform-and-equipment/


● Ties - both KS3 and KS4 ties are back in stock on our Arbor School Shop. Ties can be
ordered online for students to collect from Reception.

● Lost Property Items - click here for this week's lost property items. Another polite
reminder to name all students items.

Year 7 ● Science Assessments - Please click here for information on the upcoming Year 7
Science assessments.

● Places of Worship Trip to Leicester next week - This trip is a part of the curriculum
and it is encouraged that all Year 7 students attend. A small number of students have
not yet booked on to this trip, for them it is still available on Arbor. Details differ
slightly depending on which form class your child is in. However, students will not be
able to attend unless consent is given. Please ensure your child has a packed lunch for
the day. Those in receipt of FSM will have a lunch provided.

Year 10 ● For information, please see the Year 10 Mock Exams Schedule HERE.

● Y10/Y12 End of Year Trip to Drayton Manor Monday 24th June - this forthcoming
trip is live on Arbor > Activities > Trips. The cost is £30 including coach transport and
park entry, places are limited. If you try to book a place but one is no longer
available, click here to add your child’s name to the waiting list.

Year 11 ● The BGLC Big Revise - The booking form has now closed for the The Big BGLC Revise.
This session will now only take place until 4.15pm on Wednesday 1st May and
students will receive support in one subject area. If you have made a booking for your
child we will assume they will still be attending. Please note the arrangements for
them to get home will still be the same, as school buses will not be running at
4.15pm.

Year 12 ● Y10/Y12 End of Year Trip to Drayton Manor Monday 24th June - this forthcoming
trip is live on Arbor > Activities > Trips. The cost is £30 including coach transport and
park entry, places are limited. If you try to book a place but one is no longer
available, click here to add your child’s name to the waiting list.

Year 13 ● Parent’s Guide to University - The Parents’ Guide to University has been produced by
UniTasterDays.com to help you, as a parent or guardian, to support your young
person with their higher education decisions. Please find the guide here

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XIfgevyJ0_pvk17xACZKGQizlVWFyUsB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ojXN_V9hD7hYfx6c00CNWEjnpxY7nidT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W8ac1cAiLjjQm0T2xPbaWV8FEPABydH8/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/VvNkSYF32orYJ8396
https://forms.gle/VvNkSYF32orYJ8396
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1C9fIGw8udZcy5YsLBA7zWvb3cpdMN4Qb/view?usp=sharing

